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PreK Orientation was held last week! There was a great turn out! We are excited for the
opening of this new program.

Mrs. Tomback and Mrs. Irizarry facilitated small group sessions on technology for a new group
of principals at the NJDOE Principals Learning Network. Congratulations to our principals!

Student schedules will be going out next week via the parent portal. PreK and K will be going
out tomorrow via the mail.

We are finalizing our district professional development and meeting calendar for the staff.

The teachers involved in year 2 of the NJTSS-ER Grant participated in a training this past week.

We are inventorying all of our materials and resources for the start of the school year.

The administration is refining the master schedules and schoolwide plans for the upcoming
school year.

All new district servers have been updated with improved speed and uptime of the network.

All laptop carts at CO School have been upgraded.

New Chromebooks have been purchased for BG School as part of our transition to Google
during the upcoming school year.

For student safety, the gym floors in each school have been sanded and polyurethaned.

All hallways at BG School have been painted with a lighter, brighter color and the Main Office
and my office have had a complete make over.

The library at Memorial School has been updated and reconfigured!

Construction at CO is running on time.


